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While the anonymous comments about alleged DTG practices are not depositive, they do point to a
need for DOE directly conducting its own independent investigation into what is buried at the
landfill.

Allowing DTG to conduct its own investigation after these allegations and DOE's own monitoring
results would be malfeasance by DOE.

The Agreed Order states, "The Agreed Order requires DTG-Recycle to complete an investigation to
address air and drinking water concerns and perform cleanup actions based on investigation results."

That is simply irresponsible under these circumstances. If there is a reasonable basis for believing
DTG has taken actions such as those alleged by the anonymous "former DTG employees," there
can be no reasonable expectation that the company will conduct a credible investigation into its
own actions.

DOE and the AG need to seriously weigh whether the monitoring results they already have support
a reasonable suspicion that there are materials in the landfill that have not been properly handled
and disposed of by DTG or previous owners.


